
City of Marine City 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice of Public Hearing for Michigan Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funding for the  

Water Main Replacement Program 

 

The Marine City Commission will conduct a Public Hearing on May 20, 2021 at 7:00 pm 

in the Fire Hall, 200 South Parker Street, Marine City, Michigan for the purpose of 

affording citizens an opportunity to examine and submit comments on the proposed 

application for a CDBG grant.  

The City of Marine City proposes to request $917,108.10 in CDBG funds. These funds 

will upgrade four local streets and some of the surrounding area by replacing the small 

water mains (2” and 4” mains) with 8“ water mains which will increase water pressure, 

flow and subsequently, improve fire protection to the area. The estimated total project 

budget is $1,019,009.00 of which we are asking for $917,108.10; the City’s minimum 10% 

match would be $101,900.90. 

The project will benefit at least 51% of low to moderate income persons. No persons will 

be displaced as a result of the proposed activities.  

Further information, including a copy of the City of Marine City’s Community Development 

Plan and CDBG application, is available for review. To inspect the documents, please 

contact the City Clerk’s Department at (810) 765-8846 or review the documents online at 

www.cityofmarinecity.org.  Comments may be submitted in writing through 6:00 pm on 

May 20, 2021 or made in person at the Public Hearing.  

Citizen views and comments on the proposed application are welcome.  

  

 
Kristen Baxter 

City Clerk 

May 12, 2021 

 
The City of Marine City complies with the American Disabilities Act.  Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary 

aids or services should contact the City of Marine City, 303 South Water Street, Marine City, Michigan 48039; (810) 

765-8830. 

http://www.cityofmarinecity.org/

